
Good evening, this is Mrs. Myatt with our weekly message for the week of April 

24th. 

Seaside Park Night of the Arts – Seaside Park will be hosting a talent show on 

May 24th from 6:30-8:30pm. Admission will be $3.00 per person and we will also 

be sending home tickets for our Best Seats in the House draw! A reminder to 

families that students will have to continue to practice their talents at home to 

prepare for the show. Students who were successful with their auditions will be 

coming home with a ticket tomorrow – make sure to check your child’s 

bookbag.   

Seaside Park Choir – Our school choir will be competing in the NB Competitive 

Music Festival tomorrow. All choir members are reminded to wear black bottoms 

and a white top. Wishing you a terrific performance! 

Upcoming Dates: 

School Canteen: This week is our monthly canteen week! Our school canteen 

will be open for students on the following days: 

April 24th – Kindergarten 

April 25th – Grade 1 

April 26th – Grade 2 

April 27th – Grade 3 

April 28th – Grades 4 and 5. 

Items are either $1.00 or $2.00. Students can spend a maximum of $2.00. Our 

featured item for this month ($2.00 each) are School Safe Birthday Cake bars. 

May 5th and May 8th – No school for students as these are staff Professional 

Learning days. 

Attendance Matters letter – Seaside Park will be using a new attendance matters 

letter for families. We will be using this letter to inform families about worrying and 

concerning absenteeism. When your child is absent for 10 days or more your 

child will find it difficult to make solid learning progress. Attendance Matters and 

we want to work with our families so that our students are at their academic 

best.  

Parent Association news:  

School movie night on Thursday, May 4th. Doors open at 6pm. A canteen will be 

available. 

Chocolate Bar Bingo on Thursday, June 1st at 6:30pm in the school cafeteria.  

 



As always, should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to 

reach out to me at the school at 658-2729 or through email at 

jocelyn.myatt@nbed.nb.ca. Thank you and have a great week! 
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